
Planning Committee 
Saturday, 21st November, 2015

PLANNING COMMITTEE - SITE VISITS

Members present: Councillor Garrett (Chairperson); 
Alderman McGimpsey; and 
Councillors Armitage, Campbell, 
Heading, Johnston, Magee, McAteer 
and McDonagh-Brown

In attendance: Mr. C. McIlwaine, Ms. K. Mills, 
Mrs. C. Reville. Ms. N. Largey 
and Mr. B. Flynn. 

Apologies

Aldermen L. Patterson and Stalford; Councillors Bunting, Hutchinson and 
Mullan. 

Site Visits – Deferred Applications

Further to its decisions of 17th November, the Committee convened at 9:30 a.m, 
at the City Hall for the purposes of undertaking site visits in respect of the following 
applications: 

 Z/2011/0726/O - 1-8 Springfield Heights and north of Moyard Crescent;
 Z/2012/1417/F - Blackmountain Landfill at Upper Springfield Road; and
 Z/2013/1434/F – the former Visteon Site at Finaghy Road North/Blacks Road.

The Chairperson reminded the Committee that the applications had been 
deferred specifically to enable Members to familiarise themselves with each of the 
locations.  

The Committee noted that the applications would be reconsidered in due course. 

The site visits concluded at 11:15 a.m.

Noted.

Chairperson


